
From: Serena Hill < > 
Date: 9 November 2017 at 19:26:32 AEDT 
To: Patrick Mcintyre < > 
Subject: Re: Good morning! 

Dear Patrick, 

I thought I might hear from you about all this. And no I'm afraid the meeting Rachael and I had with 
EJ and her agent Usa Mann in the bar at STC was not noted. EJ insisted she didn't want to make a 
formal complaint so the meeting was 'off the record' so to speak. 

We instigated the meeting given EJ had talked to Neil, GG I think and Annelies, and whilst EJ didn't 
want to take the matter any further we met to discuss how EJ was coping and what support we 
could offer (under our duty of care obligations) . 

By all means let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

I'm so pleased about Lauren settling in and Muriel being a success. Much love to you and everyone 
and please wish Kip luck with Three Sisters. 

Serena 

Sent from my iPhone 

On 9 Nov 2017, at 7:15 am, Patrick Mcintyre < >wrote: 

Hello Serena! 

I hate that my first communication with you post-STC is work related! 

Do you recall whether your meeting with EJ to debrief on her experience on Lear 
was documented? And if so, where wouldthe documentation be kept? 
All going well here -lauren doing a fabulous job, as is Annelies on Muriel's. (And 
Muriel's is shaping up to be a triumph.) 

p 

Patrick Mcintyre I Executive Director 
Sydney Theatre Company 
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The Wharf, Pier 4 Hickson Road, Walsh Bay NSW 2000 
P.O. Box 777, Millers Point, NSW 2000 
www.sydneytheatre.com .au 
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